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Senator McKenzie asked: 

 

How have cost increases changed the Department’s spending pattern? What programs or 

services have been cut to meet the increased costs? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

There has not been an increase in electricity costs for the period 1 July to 30 September 2012, 

compared to the same period in 2011. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


